
Wednesday, March 18, 2015
Manheim Township SD
John Nodecker
PO Box 5134 
Lancaster, PA 17606

Greetings Superintendent Nodecker:

Please be advised that the district level plan for Manheim Township SD has been accepted by the 
Pennsylvania Department of Education for implementation during the July 1, 2015 to June 30, 2018 cycle. 
The Department is available to assist you in the implementation of your plan. The indicators of 
implementation and effectiveness should be used to monitor the progress of the execution of your action 
plans throughout this cycle. 

This letter confirms that the Manheim Township SD district level plan meets the Chapter 4, 12, 16, and 49 
requirements. 

As a Phase 3 LEA, the next due date for the district level plan is 11/30/2017. Please contact Diane Hurst 
(Diane_hurst@iu13.org) or Cindy Anderson (cindy_anderson@iu13.org) at Lancaster-Lebanon IU 13 
regarding any questions that may arise regarding the implementation and/or modification of the district 
level plan.  We look forward to working with you. Should you have questions or concerns related to 
Comprehensive Planning, please contact the Division of Planning at 717-346-8048. 
Sincerely yours,

Jean B. Inskip |Director-Bureau of Curriculum, Assessment and Instruction
Department of Education 
333 Market Street | Hbg PA 17126
Phone: 717.783.6613| Fax: 717.214.4389
www.education.state.pa.us


